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I strongly oppose repealing voting by mail. There has never been any substantive 

evidence that voting by mail is insecure and that it does not legitimately reflect the will 

of the people of Oregon. Giving a larger window of when to vote and allowing for 

people to vote from home prevents people from having to take time off from work to 

vote at best or skip voting entirely at worst. Legislation like this is only being put 

forward in bad faith to subvert voters in a state I am proud to be a resident of. 


